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Employees who have been injured at work are entitled to pursue fair redress to help them 

recover, and should never be criticised for doing so. Top line reports fail to convey the real 

suffering of injured people and the impact injuries have on lives.  

According to Government figures, the number of workplace accident claims has fallen. 

Readers should note that supposed ‘frivolous’ claims cannot succeed, and that every 

investigation into the so-called ‘compensation culture’ has found that it does not exist. 
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